
The Women's Caucus 
at the University of Delaware

Visit our website to view the 
2012 Annual Report

http://sites.udel.edu/women/

To join, email us at womenscaucus@udel.edu

Anne M. Boylan (center) accepts the 
Women's Caucus Torch Award on May 16, 2012.

Issues of concern:
Promotion & Retention

Leave Policies
Childcare

The mission of the Women’s Caucus is to advocate 
for positive change on issues of concern to 

women at the University of Delaware.



Dear University Community:

We are pleased to bring you the Women’s Caucus, one of the nine caucuses within the Diversity and Equity Commission.

In partnership with individuals throughout the University, the Women’s Caucus brings attention to gender inequities when they 
arise, provides evidence-based recommendations for addressing inequities and improving work conditions, and advocates for 
change on issues of concern to our membership.

Mark your calendars for two upcoming events:  

To learn more about the Women’s Caucus or join our list serve, please email womenscaucus@udel.edu or visit our website: 
http://sites.udel.edu/women/. 

Sincerely,
Marcia Nickle and Rebecca L. Davis, Co-Chairs

womenscaucus@udel.edu

Spring General Meeting & Elections
Thursday, April 11, 11:30 a.m. - 12:30 p.m.
83 E. Main Street (Bookstore, third �oor)
Open to all UD employees who identify as women

Spring Social Event
Tuesday, May 14, 4:00 - 6:00 p.m.

Bayard Sharp Hall
Open to all UD employees
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